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YCCHS Update: 

 

The time has come again for Yavapai County Community Health Service, Food Safety Industry Council, and the 
University of Arizona Cooperative Extension to announce winners of the Golden Plate Award. Each year, this award 
is given to food-service businesses in Yavapai County that have the three following achievements: 
 

1- Operate throughout the entire calendar year 2022 without a cited priority or priority foundation food 
handling violation. 
 

2- Have an approved and implemented food safety plan. 
 
 

3- Have a person-in-charge with an accepted and current manager-level food safety certificate through-
out the year 

 
These qualities might seem standard for any business, but food and environmental health require a great deal of 
effort and planning to maintain, so the businesses that achieve this award demonstrate a clear commitment to 
excellence.  
 
The Prescott area award will be presented with the Board of Supervisors at the Yavapai County Administration 
building at 1015 Fair St., Prescott AZ on Wednesday March 1, 2023, at 9:00 AM. 
 
Cottonwood area award will be presented with the Board of Supervisors at the Yavapai County Administration 
building at 10 S. 6th Street, Cottonwood AZ on Wednesday March 15, 2023, at 9:00 AM. 
 
It’s important to point out that not all businesses have this designation, but that’s not a problem! All businesses 
that adapt to identified violations and continually work to stay in compliance with the health code are safe to eat 
at.  
 
You can see a complete list of recipients here. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

### 

https://yavapaiaz.gov/Portals/39/2022GoldenPlateannouncementmixedcities.pdf

